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SAFETY FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF  If you are entering or leaving the school lobby 

PLEASE do not allow anyone to enter. All visitors MUST request entry to the lobby and 
identify themselves properly.  It doesn't matter if it's another parent or    someone you 
know. When leaving the main entrance, do not open the door for anyone, it is not al-
lowed. The safety of our students and staff is vital, please cooperate by following the in-
structions of the school office. 

POPCORN FUNDRAISER 

On Wednesday, Feb. 19th the order form for our Popcorn Fundraiser was 

sent home.  Please sell what you can and return the order form with the payment 

by Wednesday, March 5th.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the 

school or email our coordinator, Rhonda Annen at rannen@youngstowndiocese.org  

The orders will be delivered sometime in the following 4-5 weeks.   

APPAREL ORDERS FOR FEBRUARY 

All orders for apparel for this month are due to the office with the money tomorrow, 
Friday, February 28th. 

LENT BEGINS NEXT WEDNESDAY 

We will be going to church on Ash Wednesday at 8:30am and our regular Friday next 

week.  Father will have Stations of the Cross for the students after Mass every Friday 

of Lent.   

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK. They are $17 each and can 
be ordered on line or with the envelope you received earlier. 


